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24 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our new writing cycle Year One will be focusing on the 1963 text ‘Where the Wild 
Things Are’ written and illustrated by Maurice Sendak. As a surprise introduction to our new 
text on Monday 28th June, we would like all children to bring their pyjamas, dressing gown 
and slippers in a named carrier bag to school. We will be having an outdoor (weather 
permitting) tea party in the afternoon to entice the children into their new text. 
 
Following this, as well as reading the text, On Friday 1st July, Year 1 are hoping to watch the 
film “Where the Wild Things Are” (2009) to support our ongoing work. We would like to 
make you aware this film is rated as PG due to the mild thematic elements, some adventure 
action and brief language, for example “stupid”. If you do not wish your child to take part, 
please contact your child’s class teacher or likewise if you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to speak to a member of the Year 1 team.  
 
And remember shhhhh it’s a surprise!  
 
Thank you, as always for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Year 1 Team 
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